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Our learning this week… 

 

Why Should We Remember? 

 

The children have begun researching what life was like in the Trenches. They have 

been using a range of books, sources, websites and photographs to help them to 

make notes on this subject. 

Maths 

We have been learning how to read and write numbers to 10,000,000. We have 

investigated place value and answered many different styles of questions to help 

develop our understanding of the value of different digits. Mathletics for this week 

has been set around this topic.  

English 

The children are enjoying our class book –War Horse and have been writing diaries 

and letters linked to the characters in the book. 

Science 

Our science for this term is a unit of study on light and this week we have been 

learning how light reflects off of different surfaces. 
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